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Great news! Thanks to Water Corporation's generous support, Waterwise Schools
are entitled to a FREE Nearer to Nature excursion in 2020.

Schools can select from a range of Nearer to Nature’s water-based excursions:
Download the program here, with up to two classes per school eligible to take up this
offer.

PLUS there is a $300 bus subsidy for the first 30 schools that take up the offer.
To take up the offer contact Water Corporation’s Education team to see if you qualify:

Email: education@watercorporation.com.au
Call: 9420 3505

We look forward to getting you Nearer to Nature!
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If you would like to contact us, provide feedback or are experiencing problems opening stories please email the
Nearer to Nature team at n2n@dbca.wa.gov.au.
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